
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardian                                                  04-01-2022 

 

Compliments of the season and a warm welcome to the 2022 academic year. I 

trust that I find you all safe and well.   

 It is with great disappointment that I have to inform you, that due to 

the heavy rains that we experienced during the month of December the 

Prep building progress has been delayed by a week.  

 All learners will only be able to return to school on the 17th January 

2022. Stationery and textbooks will be issued on the arrival of learners 

on the 17thJanuary.  

 Our sincere apologies for any inconvenience this setback may have 

caused. 

 Mrs Frazo handed in her resignation late last year. We wish her the very 

best in her new endeavour. We welcome Mr Kachelhoffer to the Blue 

Hills family. He will take over the teaching of Afrikaans going forward. 

 The teachers are excited and ready to welcome back our old and new 

Preptonians and to commence with the 2022 academic year. 

 We have many new ideas that we will be implementing for 2022 and we 

look forward to new experiences with our dynamic learners and lovely 

parents.  

 

See you soon and God Bless each and every one of you.  

 

 

 

Yours in education 

 

Mrs Maharaj 
(Headmistress) 


